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NOTIFICATION 

ALLOTMENT/ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL (DEGREE/DIPLOMA) COURSES-2018-19  

Re-opening of application submission facility in view of the lowering of 

the minimum qualifying percentile  

 

             The NEET-PG 2018 minimum qualifying percentiles have been lowered by 

the National Board of Examinations in accordance with Letter no. V.11012/05/2017-

MEP dated 27th April 2018 of Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Government of 

India. Hence the application submission facility for PG Medical-2018 course in 

Government and Self Financing Medical colleges in Kerala will be re-opened from 

28.04.2018 to 03.05.2018, 3 pm. Candidates availing this facility through the link 

‘PG Medical 2018 – Re-Opening Online Application’ and should complete the 

online submission of application and upload the required documents within the 

deadline. Candidates those who wish to apply in Community/Minority quota seats in 

self-financing Medical Colleges should click the link “Community/Minority 

proforma” available in the Home page. The application facility is hosted in the 

website www.ceee.kerala.gov.in 

 

Category 
Revised Minimum Qualifying Criteria (as 

directed by MoHFW) 

General 35 Percentile 

SC/ST/OBC 25 Percentile 

Persons with Disability 30 Percentile 
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